

Dear Hondo Congregation and Community Members.

I'm getting ready to offer a Grief Share, if you lost a love one in the last 18 months and would like to participate in it, please contact me so we can find the right day and time for 13 weeks of support group meetings.

Also, let's share ideas, how we can use the 2 booths and parking lot at Christmas in God's Country as outreach and place of fun and rest.

God Bless,

Barbara Brennan-West RN Wesley Nurse Telehealth & Visit by Appointment Hours: M-F 8am – 5pm

830-584-1760